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Zagery Oliver 
November 5, 2024 
 

 
 

Stopping the Violence Webcast 

Stopping crime through diversity 

Sheriff Lt. Senior Chaplin Willie Bates II 

Wednesday, November 6, 2024 from 2 to 3 p.m. EST 

 

Join us for our Stopping Violence weekly Webcast featuring special guest Lt. Senior Chaplain Willie 

Bates II. With over 25 years of service in law enforcement and ministry, Chaplain Bates has been a 

leader in crisis intervention, jail security, and community policing. As Senior Chaplain of the Marion 

County Sheriff's Office, he emphasizes the importance of diversity and cultural sensitivity in law 

enforcement. Don't miss this opportunity to hear his insights on reducing violence and building safer 

communities. Tune in and be inspired! 

 

With Special Guest: 

Lt. Senior Chaplin Willie Bates II 

Marion County Sheriff's Office Senior Chaplin; Founder and pastor of Kingdom Ministries Inc. 

 

Hosted by: 

Rev. Zagery Oliver 

Executive Vice President 

Universal Peace Federation USA 

 

Register here to join: 

us-upf-org.zoom,us/meeting/register/tZAufu-ppj0uGtXrA6Ek5ujRbfHu9YRkAqF3#/registration 

 

see flyer attached. 



Register  for the Zoom Webinar

Wednesday, November 6, 2024, 2 PM EST

Rev. Zagery Oliver
Executive Vice-President, Universal

Peace Federation, USA

Hosted By:

Lt Senior Chaplain 
Willie Bates II

Founder and Pastor of
Kingdom Ministries Inc.

Senior Chaplain of the MCSO
(Marion County 
Sheriff's office)


